
 

From: Dave Wilson   

Sent: 2025/05/21 2:50 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application Number: A-2025-0040 - Written Comments 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hello, 

I have received a notice of application for minor variance, Application Number A-2025-0040, for 30 

Abercrombie Crescent.   

My name is David Wilson, and my address is 32 Abercrombie Cresent, Brampton, ON.  You have my 

authorization to post my correspondence on the agenda.   

I have concerns about the pedestrian path being made any wider than it already is.  A portion of the 

pedestrian path is already on the property line.  If it is made any wider, it would encroach on to my 

property.  There is already very little space between my house and the existing pedestrian path.  I 

am opposed to any widening of the pedestrian path.   

Thank you. 

David Wilson  

 


